
 

                 
  
 

PONY PENNING SHUTTLE 2025 

                                                It’s that time of year again.   

                            Wednesday, July 30th, 2025, Chincoteague  

Volunteer Fire Company’s 100th Annual Pony Swim. 
 

The Town of Chincoteague Pony Shuttle is  

looking for energetic Island historians who 

would be interested in riding our Pony Shuttle. 

Our Shuttle Volunteers are a very important part 

of the Pony Penning experience.  We help Island  

visitors navigate from the Town parking facilities   

to the swim site.  We inform the riders about the 

annual swim and help with directions for the 

most enjoyable memories here on the Island. 
 

If you are interested in volunteering, please call:  

                 Billy King at 757-336-6519 or email: 

                           bking@chincoteague-va.gov                  

  


